
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Dear Parents and Child 

 

Rockschool will begin again at Blakesley Primary School in September.  Spaces are limited and 

children are picked at random for the club so there is no guarantee that your child will be 

successful.  If you are not successful your child’s name will be placed on a waiting list until a place 

becomes available.  

 

In Rockschool workshops children learn to sing, play the guitar, bass, keyboard, ukulele and drums 

all as part of their own rock band.  They learn to play popular songs as well as composing their own 

pieces. Rockschool will be run as a lunch time club each Thursday from 12.30pm.  I will be 

accepting up to sixteen pupils (a minimum of 10 pupils is required to run the club), who will work 

towards performing a concert at the end of the year.  Both the performances and Rockschool have 

proven extremely popular with the parents and children in previous years. 

 

The cost is £3.75 per session and is payable per term, the dates of the sessions will be confirmed in 

September.  If you wish your child to be considered for Rockschool please complete the form below 

and return it to the school office before the end of term.  

  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Ronan McCloy 

Music Tutor 

 

 

Rockschool at BlakesleyPrimary School 

 

Childs name____________________________________________Class_____________________ 

 

 

I wish my child to attend Rockschool. 

 

 

Parent’s signature_________________________________________ 

 


